Department of Japanese

Nippon Bhavana, Bhasha-Bhavana

Visva-Bharati

ANNOUNCEMENT

Department of Japanese, Visva-Bharati
takes the pleasure to announce that the
Japanese Language Proficiency Test
(JLPT)” will be held on Sunday, the 7
July 2019, at the New Bhasha-Vidya
Bhavana, Visva-Bharati.

This is the fifth year since 2015 for
Visva-Bharati to hold this test which is
recognized globally, in joint partnership
with the Japan Foundation and kind
cooperation  with the Consulate
General of Japan in Kolkata.

This year 308 examinees in and around
Santiniketan will take this test.

Dr. Gita A. Keeni
Head of the Department
Depattment of Japanese,

Nippon Bhavana, Bhasha-Bhavana,
Visva-Bharati

' Qmwfsajk 20
ProNf. Narottam Sena;%ﬂl? ] \0(
Adhyaksha
Bhasha-Bhavana,

Visva-Bharati



